



	<p><u>Template for Audit of Outcome Data</u>  The Excel spreadsheet developed by MU had been circulated with the papers for the meeting. It is possible to extract data required to populate this spreadsheet from Badger by submitting a new data download request for unit two year follow up data for complete period of time. The group discussed that they needed to agree which data items in the spreadsheet would be useful to use/compare outcomes. Group members identified that they would struggle to complete this currently due to a lack of resources (time and people with the right skills). The group identified that the NNAP unit report does include outcomes regarding level of impairment of their babies, therefore as a starting point the group discussed whether they could use the NNAP unit reports to initially collate and compare 2 year outcomes in the network. The group concluded that at this point they would be unable to complete the template for Audit of outcome data. RM thanked MU for her work on the template.</p> <p><b>All please note</b> if you don't untick DNA it will not show any data that might have been input after initially DNAing for example HV assessment information that has been added later, etc. Have to go back in and untick DNA.</p> <p>All agreed to include if having speech therapy or physiotherapy.</p>	
6.	<p><b>ANY OTHER BUSINESS</b>  <u>Social Emotional and Adaptive Questionnaire</u>  SN asked if anyone was asking parents to complete the questionnaire. HS not using, as does not feel information is meaningful. <b>SC put on agenda for next meeting in order to agree all do the same.</b>  <u>Four Year Assessment</u>  SN said that the HV was doing ASQ at 4 years and setting up meetings. Psychologist involvement is not possible as not available. <b>SC put on agenda for next meeting.</b></p>	<p><b>SC</b></p> <p><b>SC</b></p>
7.	<p><b>DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETING</b>  <b>The next meeting will be held before half term at the beginning of February, as a face to face meeting.</b> A lead from the Group will need to be identified in order to take things forward after RM leaves in February. <b>Please email SC if you are willing to be the lead for this group asap</b></p>	<p><b>SC</b></p> <p><b>ALL</b></p>